From: Kedington Clerk

Sent: Mon, 6 Jan 2020 15:13:37 -0000
To: Mills, Penelope

Subject: Application No DC/19/0834/RM
Attachments: Extract from KPC 125-06.docx
Importance: High

[THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL]
Dear Penny

Thank you for sending the re-consultation in respect of Reserved Matters Application for the Haverhill
North East Development.

Kedington Parish Council has no further comments to make on the re-consultation but would hope that
previous discussions regarding tree planting to protect Calford Green will still stand. | have attached an
extract of the minutes taken when you attended Kedington Parish Council meeting on 19 November
2019, which highlights concerns of both Kedington Parish Council and Kedington Action Group.

| look forward to hearing from you when a meeting with interested consultees has been arranged.

Kind Regards

Marion Farrant — Clerk
Kedington Parish Council
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